Los Angeles, CA Family Church Invitation to Join the 2022 New Life Campaign

Mark Tengan
March 23, 2022

Dear Brothers and Sisters,

Thank you for your efforts and investment in the American providence!

As you may have heard on Morning Devotion, Dr. Yong has encouraged all leaders and members to focus
on breaking through with our witnessing efforts, so we can actively grow in membership, with a focus on
single Blessing candidates.

On the March 22 TribeNet call, in response to Dr. Yong, we have launched the "2022 New L.ife
Campaign - Reconnecting Hearts to God," where leaders and members are invited to pledge their
commitment to bring 3 new members to their local community by the Anniversary of True Father's
Seunghwa this August.

Dr. Yong will receive this list daily and will pray for each person who has committed and for their
potential new members if those are already included in the form.

Please use this form to register your commitment to join this endeavor:

2022 New Life Campaign Launch Form

Ways to witness: All members are encourgaed to continue the Heavenly Tribal Messiahship endeavor
which is our life-long witness journey. Witnessing new members can be by teaching Divine Principle to
your existing and new guest at home or online, or at church center when we set up future workshops.

About Campus Witnessing: Campus Witness is organized by the team. Please do not go ramdomly to a
campus and start witnessing on your own. There were past cases that a negative reaction infuenced multi
colleges to shut out our witnessers from their campuses. It could be avoided if witnessing was together
with the team.

If you are interested in joining the team of the Campus Witness, please contact first the team organizers:
Maiko Shimogawara at my.smhr@ gmail,com, Katsuko Pierce at skjpierce@ gmail,com. There will be an
orientation for those who contacted.

If you have any question, please feel free to email our office at familychurchla@ gmail,com.

Thank you,

Rev. Mark Tengan, Seinor Pastor, L.A. Family Church









